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March 20, 2018 

 

 

Dear AMHE members, friends, and family, 

AMHE is proud to share with its community that one of our own, Dr. Henri Ford, 

has reached a new height (far from being the last one).  Dr. Ford, a prominent 

physician of Haitian origin, who graduated from the Harvard school of medicine, is 

the newly appointed Dean of the University of Miami’s Miller School of Medicine. 

Dr. Ford has repeatedly distinguished himself as a remarkable physician in the US 

and elsewhere, specially in Haiti.  Please read the related article in the following 

link regarding Dr. Ford’s advancement and past accomplishments:  

http://www.miamiherald.com/news/health-care/article205855224.html 

AMHE is fortunate to count Dr. Henri Ford as a member of this Association and we 

are asking everyone to join us in congratulating Dr. Ford for all his 

accomplishments, past, present, and future.   

In the name of the AMHE leadership and the membership, we send Dr. Ford our  

proudest congratulations and best wishes for a successful and ever-advancing 

career. 

Excelsior! Dr. Ford. 

Sincerely, 

Roosevelt Clérismé 
Roosevelt Clérismé, MD 

President, AMHE 
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